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To all colleagues dedicated to the study of the pancreas and beyond, 

Stunned, deeply saddened, and with utmost concern we continue to watch Russia’s war against 

Ukraine unfold. As medical doctors, scientists, and humans we strongly condemn this violent 

invasion and any further act of war. 

Our thoughts and empathy are with our Ukrainian EPC President Professor Natalya Gubergrits, our 

Ukrainian colleagues, families, friends, and all Ukrainian citizens who are suffering unimaginably in 

the current situation. 

We and others call for support in this humanitarian crisis: medical care and further medical supplies 

for the Ukraine are urgently needed. The EPC has made a donation to the International Committee of 

the Red Cross (ICRC) and encourages everyone to consider making a donation. 

We also strongly encourage every Pancreas researcher and clinician to attend the annual 2022 EPC 

meeting, which will be held virtually in Kyiv. Let’s make this meeting the biggest success ever and 

thereby send a clear message to our Ukrainian friends and colleagues, and to the world. 

Peace is the highest good we have and all of us have a responsibility to preserve it. 

Matthias Löhr 

General Secretary 

Gabriele Capurso 

General Secretary Elect 

Jonas Rosendahl 

Treasurer 

Register for the annual meeting now to show your support, which will go directly to the Ukrainian 

congress organizers: 

 

Registration - EPC 2022 

 

 

mailto:info@europeanpancreaticclub.org
mailto:info@europeanpancreaticclub.org
https://epc2022.eu/registration/
https://epc2022.eu/registration/
https://epc2022.eu/registration/
https://eahbidd.r.bh.d.sendibt3.com/tr/cl/OmGicuHiEsnqeZjNP3OpDktBbBFbcNCq8RYdYzWNsQvirEtP0O5Pemhhi8Xspcc4iDqrmR89mqBX22SfQPbQGO1yMg7nhVUxh4RLCVS0BjmVxFL8mvcY2sCg5BYX_MZyXcpTxy9A2BN8nokxu9_SKE9MCU0ZEKORhCxtMHJ39FDH1TX-__DCIcWzekCSVWXw_Kshy3n3V-UWXoV1ajEV8imXwRxQB7vkM_S8YihZwzi1dKH4Ng


Registration - EPC 2022 

Also, please note that the abstract deadline has been extended by 

one more week to Sunday, March 27th, 2022 
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